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Comments: Please do not go forward on the proposed changes.

There is a strong historical precedent for climbing in wilderness areas.

The proposed changes would lead to an increase in government spending.
They would decrease the safety of the sport, potentially increasing utilization of rescue resources.
The reduction in climbing would have a negative impact on local economies.
Thank you.



